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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER

Dear Mrs. Suzman,

18 May, 1979.

Your kind message of congratulations

to me on my appointment gave me very

special pleasure.

a Thank you so much for the warmth of

your good wishes. I greatly value your

encouragement.

I have often had a similar experience

to your own!

Yours sincerely,

(SGD) MT

I

Mrs. Helen Suzman, M.P.




